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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Office of Energy Projects 

DiMdon of Dam Safely and Inspections - San Frsncisco Regional Ofnce 
901 Market Street, Suite 350, Stu Framds¢o, California 94103 

(415) 369-3300 Office (415) 369-3322 Facsimile 

February 24, 2004 

In reply refer to: 
Project No. 2079-CA 
NATDAM CA 00856 

Mr. Stephen J. Jones 
Power System Manager 
Placer County Water Agency 
P. O. Box 667 
Foresthill, CA 95631 

Re: Acceptance of 2004 revised Emergency Action Plan Notification Flowchart 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We received your January 22, 2004 letter submitting the revised Emergency Action 
Plan (EAP) Notification Flowchart on the Middle Fork American River Project and the 
receipt confirmation letter. The Notification Flow Chart satisfies Part 12, Subpart C, 
Section 12.24(a) of the Commission's Regulation. We noted that the contact name on the 
flowchart for the California Division of Dam Safety requires updating; the present contact 
is Mr. David Gutierrez, (916) 227-4660. 

We enclose the completed receipt of the EAP revision No. 6 confirmation letter. 
Thank you for your cooperation in FERC's dam safety program. If  you have any 
questions, please contact Mr. John Onderdonk at (415) 369-3339 or at 
j ohn.onderdonk@ ferc.gov. 

• Sincerely, 

lION K, ADIlYA 

(For) Takeshi Yamashita, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 

Enclosure 
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PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
P. O. Bex 667 
Foresthill, CA 95617 

E A P #  ~ 9 7 ~  

RE: EMERGENCY ACTION PLAN (EAP), MIDDLE FORK AMERICAN 
RIVER PROJECT, FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
(FERC), PROJECT NO. 2079, CALIFORNIA, PLACER COUNTY 
WATER AGENCY (PCWA) 

Dear Mr. Young: 

My signature below acknowledges that ~EO 
(Your a# cy name) 

has received Revision #6 to the Middle Fork American River Project EAP. The 
instntctious for item #6 on the Revision list enclosed have been implemented. The 
obsolete copies have been destroyed. 

We have comments regarding the EAP. ( ~ Y e s  

( )No  

(NOTE: If  you have comments, please attach them to this letter, or send them separately 
to the address below, attention Mr. Greg Young. You may also e-mail them to 
gyonng~pcwa.net. Your comments are very valuable to us.) 

Signature: 

Print Name: 

Title: 

Date: 

¢t - 

PLEASE RETURN IN POSTAGE PAID ENVELOPE TO: 

PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
P.O. Box 667 
Foresthm, CA 95631 
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